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Newsletter September 2024

Dear colleagues,
 
We hope that you have been able to enjoy a pleasant summer that allows you
to start freshly and with lots of positive energy into the new season.
 
The ETC has just finished its Live Meeting in Bath where we had an intense
and very productive time. You will be informed about the topics that have been
discussed in our next newsletter.
For now, we want to let you know about some personal changes within the
ETC:
Beth-Karin Danielsen – ETC representative for Norway since 2015 where she
has served as Treasurer for three years and as the Chair since 2020 – as well
as Mamie Wisker – ETC representative for the UK since 2017 and Treasurer
since 2018 – have left the ETC and its Board of Directors. We want to thank
both of them for their big contribution and dedication through so many years
and wish them all the best for their future path.
At the same time, we are happy to welcome two new reps at the ETC: Ian
Brener for the UK and Sigrun Sand for Norway.
Especially delighted are we to announce that a new Guild has joined the ETC:
The Polish Association that is being represented through Aldona
Chróšciewicz who has also been present in Bath!
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Chróšciewicz who has also been present in Bath!
The freshly elected Board of Directors of the ETC includes the following
members:
Andrea Melita Thiem, Chair (Italy)
Nicola Zollinger, Treasurer, (Switzerland)
Tsippy Ganan, Secretary (Israel)
A re-election of the BoD positions will take place during the December GA.
 
Welcome to a new TAB member and still one further TAB members
wanted
ETAB is happy to announce that a new TAB member has been found: Nadav
Chen, Assistant Trainer from Israel who will join the team from now on.
Please be aware that the TAB is still in need of one more member:
1 Trainer or Trainer Candidate or Assistant Trainer!
A position in ETAB offers a unique perspective on the dynamics of the
international Feldenkrais community, focusing on the educational process,
where the TAB is responsible for developing new standards. If you want to
understand the current state of the Feldenkrais method and help shape its
future, the TAB is the place to be.
To find out more about the work on the TAB and how to apply please click here.
 
The report of ETAB for 2023/2024 you can find here.
The financial report for the year 2023 can be accessed here.
 
Wishing you all a good transition into autumn,
Your ETC
 
Persons in charge of this Newsletter:
Julia Kirchner (Office Manager), Constantina Lomi (Sweden) and María Lastra
(Spain)
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